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“IN SERVICE TO AMERICA…” 

VIETNAM VETERANS OF AMERICA 
THE ROY I. RHODES CHAPTER 306, INC. 

PO Box 859 

Morgantown, WV 26507 

 

OUR HISTORY 

 

The Roy I. Rhodes Chapter 

306, Inc. of the Vietnam 

Veterans of America, 

located in Morgantown, 

WV has been established 

as a Chapter for over 25 

years.  During those years, 

our numbers have 

increased and decreased 

but our Members and our 

Associate Members have 

worked together for many 

causes, fundraising events 

and support to each other 

while remaining “in 

service to America” and 

our community. 

 

OUR MEETINGS 

 

The Roy I. Rhodes 

Chapter 306 meets 

the first Monday of every 

month at 7:00 PM at: 

The Elks Lodge #411 

1138 Chestnut Ridge Road 

Morgantown, WV 26508 

OUR WEBSITE 

 

For more information 

please visit our website at: 

www.VVA306.org 

 

 

 

THE WEST VIRGINIA 

AGENT ORANGE 

PROJECT 

is ENTRUSTED to 

The Roy I. Rhodes 

Chapter 306, Inc. of the 

Vietnam Veterans 

Morgantown, WV 

 

As mentioned in our last few 

VVA Chapter 306 

Newsletters, we are very 

excited to announce that 

Chapter 306 is accepting 

requests for Agent Orange 

Financial Assistance!  Don D. 

and Gary W. have reported 

the first application was 

received in November.  A 

check from the West Virginia 

Agent Orange Project was 

presented to a Vietnam 

Veteran here in West Virginia 

in December. 
 

 

For more information, please 

contact: 

 

The West Virginia  

Agent Orange Project 

c/o VVA Chapter 306 

President Gary W. Burch 

32 Kelly Road 

Morgantown, WV 26508 

Cell Phone: 304-290-9851 
 

 

 
 

December 5, 2016, 6:00 pm 

VVA Chapter 306 

Monthly Meeting  

and Holiday Meal 

 

As a Chapter we conducted our 

December Meeting and enjoyed 

a holiday meal with our 

families.  The dinner was held 

at Shoney’s.  Our Rest and 

Relaxation Event Number Four 

was enjoyed by all who 

attended.   

 

 

The Special Offer  

of $100.00 for  

 

LIFETIME  

MEMBERSHIP  

continues  

for both the 

VVA and AVVA 

Members! 

 

http://www.vva306.org/
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December 7, 2016, 9:00 am 

Pearl Harbor Day 

 

Members of VVA Chapter 306 

participated in the Pearl Harbor 

75th anniversary 

commemoration ceremony at 

the Mast of the USS West 

Virginia.  The Mast and the Bell 

of the USS West Virginia 

are located at the Oglebay Plaza 

on the downtown campus of 

West Virginia University in 

Morgantown, WV. 
 

 
 

 

Veterans Nursing Home 
Christmas Project 

 

 
On December 8, 2016, 

members of Chapter 306 
combined efforts with the 

VFW Post # 548 for the 
shopping, sorting and 

wrapping of Christmas gifts 
for 69 VETERANS in five 

area Nursing Homes! 
On December 18, the VVA 
Chapter 306 met with the 

VFW Post #548 to deliver the 
Christmas gifts to our elderly 

Veterans at the nursing 
homes in Morgantown.   

 

 

Members of VVA and AVVA 

participated in the Annual 

Morgantown Christmas Parade 

on December 12, 2016.  One of 

our members donated the use of 

their truck to pull the trailer and 

members greeted the crowd on 

High Street from their van. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

The National Wreaths Across 

America Day was held on 

 Saturday, December 17, 2016. 

 

Our members attended in the 

programs and laid wreaths at both 

Veterans Cemeteries.  The VVA 

Chapter 306 donated money to the 

WV Patriot Guard Riders to purchase 

10 wreaths for the ceremony at the   

 
Grafton National Cemetery 

(WVGNCG) 
431 Walnut St 

Grafton, WV 26354 
 
 

A donation was made to the West 

Virginia State DAR to purchase 10 

wreaths for the ceremony at the 

 
West Virginia National Cemetery 

(WVNCGR) 
42 Veterans Memorial Lane 

Grafton, WV 26354 
 

 

For more information: 

http://www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/ 

 

 

 

 

http://www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/
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The WAA ceremony was held 

in the rain.  At the time of the 

wreath laying, the rain stopped, 

the clouds parted and allowed 

the sun to come out.  We 

learned that all but the last 300 

graves had a wreath at the 

Grafton National Cemetery 

(WVGNCG).  The pictures are 

very impressive! 
 

 
 

 

 

The Christmas 

Stockings/Shoe Boxes in 

support of our troops overseas 

was fulfilled!  Thank you to TJ 

and the AVVA helpers!  Lots 

of goodies were sent to those 

serving abroad.  Funding for 

this project was approved at 

the December meeting. 

 

 

 

 

December 10, 2016, 

Saturday 

As a Chapter, Rest and 

Relaxation Event Number 5, 

we attended a light supper and 

a Veteran Show at the Capitol 

Music Hall in Wheeling.  The 

group departed Morgantown 

early afternoon.  The Show 

started at 7:00 p.m.  Those who 

participated were very pleased 

with the meal and said the 

event was SUPERB!.  The 

group is gathering information 

on more shows and dinner trips 

like this for the 2017 R & R list 

of events.  

 

JANUARY 2, 2017 

VVA CHAPTER 306 

MONTHLY MEETING 

 

We had 8 VVA members, and 5 

AVVA members out tonight for 

the first meeting of the New 

Year.  

 

Several members are recovering 

from falls, surgery and sickness.  

 

The Membership is being asked 

for ideas for R & R events for 

2017.  Several of the 

summertime monthly meetings 

will fall on holidays. 

 

 

 

 

Please bring your ideas for an  

R & R event to the attention of 

the Leadership via email or at 

the next meeting. 

 

 

 
 
THE RETIRING of the WREATHS 

 

On Saturday, January 21, 2017, 

our members met for breakfast 

before driving to the cemeteries.  

We then joined the WV Patriot 

Guard Riders and the WV State 

DAR in the retiring of the 

wreaths.   
We had a rare sunny January 

day to complete the task! 

 

The VVA members who 

attended felt it was a very 

touching event and we all 

would like to support this event 

again in the future. 

 

Several of our members met for 

lunch before traveling home. 
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FEBRUARY 6, 2017 

VVA CHAPTER 306 

MONTHLY MEETING 

 

Attendance for tonight’s 

meeting: 11 VVA members, 

and 3 AVVA members. 

 

Some ideas were mentioned 

for R & R events.  For our 

July Meeting and R&R 

activity, a suggestion was 

made that we consider a 

Black Bears Ball Game and 

meal at one of the restaurants 

near the ball park.   

 

An announcement was made: 

The Clarksburg VA Hospital 

has invited the Chapter to 

Present The Colors at their 

Black History Month Event 
at the hospital on Wednesday,  

February 15th.  Presentation 

of the colors and lunch will be 

provided. 

 

Please contact Jamie W. or 

Gary B. if interested. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President Gary Burch sent an 

email to the Membership: 

  

“I heard that Gary Wiles,  

Ed Gerson and Jamie Welch 

presented the colors and led the 

Pledge of Allegiance 

for the Black History Month 

Event in the Chapel at the VA 

Hospital in Clarksburg.  Word 

has it that things went well and 

they enjoyed themselves.  

Thank you, Gentlemen!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Future events 

with the Elks Lodge: 

 

Derby Days on April 8, 2017.
 

 

Elks/VVA Chapter 306 Flag 

Burning Event on June 14
th. 

This event will be held later in 

the day this year in hopes of 

having better attendance than 

in the past. 

 

The Elks Lodge has invited the 

Chapter to their Veterans Day 

Meal on November 12, 2017.  

The Veterans and spouse are 

invited to partake in the meal. 
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MARCH 6, 2017 

VVA CHAPTER 306 

MONTHLY MEETING 

 

We had 10 VVA Members, 5 AVVA and 

3 guests in attendance tonight.  Several 

members are still out due to illness and 

injury. 

Larry Bowser, Jr. and his family made a 

presentation of Larry Bowser’s service 

medals to the Chapter per Larry’s request 

in his will.  It is a very nice shadow box 

that will be displayed at future meetings 

in Larry’s honor. 

Five chapter members will be attending 

the State Council meeting on March 16th.  

The Chapter is on the agenda to discuss 

the WV Agent Orange Project funds and 

the Charter Bus trip to D.C. on May 28th. 

 

The Chapter has agreed to donate $50 to 

assist with the prizes for the VA Hospital 

Bingo games.  We reached out to other 

Veteran organizations in the area to assist 

with this and only the DAV has replied. 

 
Lynn stated that he needed a count for the 

ticket purchase for the R&R Black Bears 

Ball Game and meal at one of the 

restaurants for our July Meeting. 

 

We have a count of 20 to date.     

IF YOU DESIRE TO ATTEND AND 

DID NOT SIGNUP, PLEASE 

CONTACT GARY BURCH or DOUG 

GEARY IMMEDIATELY.   

 

IF YOU WANT TO GO AND DESIRE 

TO SIT WITH EVERYONE ELSE 

WE NEED NOTICE.   

 

Additional planning will need to be 

coordinated for meal and the meeting. 

 

 

 

 
Gary Wiles stated he was approached by 

Easton Schools asking for Chapter 

Members to speak during their Career Day 

on March 15 regarding military service 

and Vietnam.  He mentioned that we 

needed to emphasize the service of Tom 

Bennett, Congressional Medal of Honor 

Recipient. Others mentioned that we 

should also share that West Virginia is #1 

in per capita of service members and #3 in 

volunteer status for military service.  

Chapter President Gary B. also stated that 

the latest information shows that 400 

Vietnam Veterans are dying each day.  

Gary W., Lynn B., Gary B. and Don D. 

will participate in the program. 

 

 

 

 
 

CHARTER BUS TRIP to 
WASHINGTON D.C.! 

 
WHEN:  Sunday, May 28, 2017    

Departs from the Hornbeck Walmart 
parking lot promptly at 5:00 A.M. ! 

Leaving D.C. at 5:00 P.M. and arrives back 
in late evening. 

 

Bus will stop at a fast food restaurant 
for breakfast and at a restaurant for 
evening meal.  Riders are responsible 
for their own meal costs. 
 

COST = $45/PERSON 

PREPAID by APRIL 18TH 

 

 

 

CONTACT for BUS TRIP 

Gary,  President 

garytewana@yahoo.com 

Douglas,  Secretary 

dougandjanegeary@yahoo.com 

Janet,  AVVA Member 

jan@stillwaterwv.com 

 
ACTIVITIES: 

X Pay our respects at The Vietnam 
Veterans Memorial Wall 

X Visit other memorials and 
monuments 

X Rolling Thunder® XXX 
"Ride for Freedom"  

(starts at noon) 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by 

VVA Chapter 306 

Morgantown, WV 

 

Janet. L. Finerfrock 

Activities & Media Reporter 

Gary W. Burch, President 

Earl Strang, Vice President 

Doug Geary, Secretary 

Don Davis, Treasurer 

 


